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January 2, 2018 

 

 

Brenda Meade, Chairperson 

Coquille Indian Tribe 

3050 Tremont St. 

North Bend, OR  97459 

 

Dear Chairperson Meade, 

 

At its meeting on December 14, 2017, I asked the CIHA Board of Commissioners to re-examine 

the method by which lots are awarded under CITC Chapter 420 – Private Residential Land Leasing 

Ordinance.  I, along with other Tribal Council members, had been approached recently by a Tribal 

member unhappy with the size of the lot she had been awarded. 

 

Because the topic involved the personal circumstances of individual Tribal members, the 

discussion was conducted in closed session.  In essence though, conversation included a thorough 

review of the selection methodology prescribed by ordinance and past difficulties with lot 

assignments. 

 

I look forward to conveying the Board’s recommendation to you at CIHA’s workshop on January 

10, 2018. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Toni Ann Brend 

Chair, CIHA Board of Commissioners 


